

# 2006-10-26 Developers Conference Call

- Discuss forking out separate projects in the code repository...how do we want to approach this? *(Paul is getting increasingly nervous about a large team of folks contributing code to a single alpha thread.)*
  - see [Subversion\\_Merging\\_Techniques](#)
- Update from Christian
- Talked about audit functions and tracking errors
  - Darius has submitted some code to audit data entry by enterer
- Discussion of reporting and logic mechanism for OpenMRS with Chris